
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1770/24-25                                                   15.04.2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Subject: Join Us in Making a Difference, Support the Big Heart Foundation! 

 

We would like to inform you that The Big Heart Foundation, in cooperation with SPEA 

and Sharjah Charity International, and Sharjah Broadcasting Authority, is organizing a 

campaign to raise funds for the Bridges of Giving Campaign.  

 

The Big Heart Foundation, is a charitable organization dedicated to supporting children in 

need worldwide. As part of our commitment to instilling values of generosity and 

philanthropy in our students, we are inviting you to join us in supporting this noble cause.  

 

Your contribution to the Big Heart Foundation's initiatives can help provide hope, 

opportunity, and a brighter future for countless children around the world. Together, we 

can make a positive impact, one act of kindness at a time.  

 

Interested students can deposit their donation of AED 5/- in the box kept near the Main 

staircase on/before Tuesday, 23rd April 2024. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 


